OHS Resources to Share

April – May 2017

Useful Electronic Newsletters
Major Articles and Reports
Workers Memorial Day Related
Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues
Trump Administration
Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp
Fed OSHA News and Resources
OHS Profession
OHS Research Reports
Global Supply Chain Issues

Useful Electronic Newsletters

"Confined Space; A newsletter of workplace safety and labor issues," Jordan Barab: Back in circulation!!!
http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/

Economic Policy Institute – "Perkins Project in Workers' Rights and Wages Policy Watch" NEW!!!

http://www.epi.org/research/perkins-project/

The Pump Handle: http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/

NIOSH publications:

"eNews": http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/enews/default.html

"Research Rounds": http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/research-rounds/

"Science Blog": https://blogs.cdc.gov/niosh-science-blog/

Federal OSHA, "Quick Takes":

https://www.osha.gov/as/opa/quicktakes/subscribe.html

Canadian Centre for Occupational Health and Safety, "Health and Safety Report": http://ccohs.ca/newsletters/

European Union OSHA "OSHmail":

https://osha.europa.eu/en/oshmail-newsletter

CPWR – Center for Construction Research and Training, "CPWR Update": http://www.cpwr.com/publications/cpwr-updates

NYCOSH "Newsline" newsletter: http://nycosh.org

"Workers Comp Zone" newsletter by Julius Young at Boxer Law: http://www.workerscompzone.com

UK Publications:

Trade Union Congress "Risks" health and safety newsletter: https://www.tuc.org.uk/workplace-issues/health-and-safety/risks-newsletter "Hazards" magazine: http://www.hazards.org/index.htm Work Cancer Hazards blog: http://www.cancerhazards.org

Major Articles and Reports

"Hard Labor: Workers cheated as federal contractors prosper," Talia Buford, Center for Public Integrity, April 6, 2017:

https://www.publicintegrity.org/2017/04/06/20803/workers-cheated-federal-contractors-prosper

"Legal does not mean safe: The fate of chemical protections for workers in the Trump era," Jordan Barab, Confined Space, April 12, 2017: http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/?s=Legal+does+not+mean+safe

"Understanding the anti-regulation agenda: The Basics," Fact sheet by Heidi Shierholz and Celine McNichols, Economic Policy Institute, The Perkins Project on Worker Rights and Wages, April 11, 2017:

http://www.epi.org/files/pdf/125390.pdf

"Safety is good business and good public policy," US Chemical Safety Board, April 14, 2017:

http://www.idevmail.net/assets/chemsafety/CSB Business Case for Safety 01.pdf

"The Trump Regime defangs OSHA," Act.tv 2-minute video, April 18, 2017: http://act.tv/v/16604/

"Study: Managers may compromise safety due to earnings expectation," UT Dallas, April 19, 2017:

http://www.utdallas.edu/news/2017/4/19-32518 Study-Managers-May-Compromise-Safety-Due-to-Earnin story-wide.html?WT.mc id=NewsRSS

"OSHA Severe Injury Data from 29 states: 27 workers a day suffer amputations or hospitalization; Poultry processing among the most dangerous industries," Debbie Berkowitz and Hooman Hedayati, NELP – Nation Employment Law Project, April 2017: http://www.nelp.org/content/uploads/OSHA-Severe-Injury-Data-2015-2016.pdf

"Immigration; Sold for Parts: One of the most dangerous companies in the US took advantage of immigrant workers," Michael Grabell, ProPublica, May 1, 2017: https://www.propublica.org/article/case-farms-chicken-industry-immigrant-workers-and-american-labor-

law?utm source=pardot&utm medium=email&utm campaign=dailynewsletter

"58 Percent of construction workers say safety takes a backseat to productivity, according to National Safety Council Survey," MarketWatch, April 27, 2017: http://www.marketwatch.com/story/58-percent-of-construction-workers-say-safety-takes-a-backseat-to-productivity-according-to-national-safety-council-survey-2017-04-27

"When corporations don't take precautions to avert workplace deaths, the answer must be prison," Leo Gerard (USW President), In These Times, April 26, 2017: http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/20084/ceos and supervisors must face prison for killing workers

"The forgotten story of the Radium Girls, whose deaths saved thousands of workers' lives," Kate Moore, BuzzFeed, May 5, 2017: https://www.buzzfeed.com/authorkatemoore/the-light-that-does-not-lie?bftw=undefined&utm term=.kp4AwPbg#.phE4YX5L

"Making OSHA More Effective: President Trump and Secretary Acosta need your help!" Jordan Barab, Confined Space, May 11, 2017: http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/05/11/making-osha-effective-trump-acosta/

"Trump's actual impact on OSHA [good for employers]," Mark Kittaka, The National Review, May 12, 2017:

http://www.natlawreview.com/article/trump-s-actual-impact-osha

"Chasing the Harvest: Migrant Workers in California Agriculture" [oral histories], Gabriel Thompson, Voice of Witness book series, May 2017: http://voiceofwitness.org/books/chasing-the-harvest/

The Onion [satirical video], "OSHA Releases Encouraging Report Showing Increase In The Number Of Female Workplace-Related Injuries," May 2017: https://twitter.com/TheOnion/status/863536851381923840

Workers Memorial Day Related

"DIR honors Workers' Memorial Day," Department of Industrial Relations [parent agency of Cal/OSHA], April 28, 2017: https://www.dir.ca.gov/DIRNews/2017/2017-30.pdf

"Workers Memorial Day Message: A Roadmap to protect workers," Joseph Main, Huffington Post, April 28, 2017:

http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/a-workers-memorial-day-message-roadmap-to-protect us 59039779e4b03b105b44b846?ncid=engmodushpmg00000004

"Death on the Job: The toll of neglect, 2017," AFL-CIO, April 26, 2017: https://aflcio.org/reports/death-job-toll-neglect-2017

"The Dirty Dozen, 2017: Employers who put workers & communities at risk," National Council for Occupational Safety and Health, April 23, 2017: https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B2MOa-NgCU4ZUFNtT2hSVk9EeEk/view

"Dying at work in California: The hidden stories behind the numbers," WorkSafe, April 28, 2017:

http://www.worksafe.org/2017 Worksafe WMD Report.pdf

Series of blogs by Public Citizen on Workers Memorial Day:

Observing Workers' Memorial Week 2017: Pushing Back Against Trump's Anti-Worker Agendahttp://www.citizenvox.org/2017/04/24/observing-workers-memorial-week-2017-pushing-back-trumps-anti-worker-agenda/

Workers' Memorial Week 2017: Regulatory Rollbacks and Delayshttp://www.citizenvox.org/2017/04/25/regulatory-rollbacks-delays/

Workers' Memorial Week 2017: President Trump's Proposal to Defund Workers' Safety Net<http://www.citizenvox.org/2017/04/26/workers-memorial-week-2017-president-trumps-proposal-defund-workers-safety-net/

Workers' Memorial Week 2017: Trump's Corporate Administration Fails Working Familieshttp://www.citizenvox.org/2017/04/27/workers-memorial-week-2017-trumps-corporate-administration-fails-working-families/

Commemorating Workers' Memorial Day 2017 and Planning for the Fight Aheadhttp://www.citizenvox.org/2017/04/28/commemorating-workers-memorial-day-2017-planning-fight-ahead/

"Face it: We are all sickened by inequality at work," Sharan Burrow, Hazards magazine (UK), March/April 2017: http://www.hazards.org/vulnerableworkers/ituc28april.htm

Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues

"Public health, immigration reform and food system change," [lack of protection for undocumented workers puts public health, food system at risk] Claire Fitch, et al., Johns Hopkins University Center for a Livable Future, April 3, 2017:

http://www.jhsph.edu/research/centers-and-institutes/johns-hopkins-center-for-a-livable-future/_pdf/research/clf_reports/public-health-immigration-reform-and-food-system-change.pdf

"Have solar companies grown too quickly? Demand is higher than ever. That's great for the Earth. But it may not be so great for the workers," Jessica Goodheart, Capital & Main and Slate, April 13, 2017:

http://www.slate.com/articles/business/moneybox/2017/04/solar_panel_companies_explosive growth is leaving workers behind.html

"NIOSH, partners announce fourth annual Stand-Down for Fall Safety," EHS Today, April 7, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://ehstoday.com/construction/niosh-partners-announce-fourth-annual-stand-down-fall-safety}}$

"I had to watch this poor kid's head get crushed," Jordan Barab, Confined Space, April 10, 2017:

http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/04/10/watch-poor-kids-head-get-crushed/

"Casualties in Big Sur blaze point to hazards of 'Wildfire Gig Economy," Ted Goldberg, KQED News, April 17, 2017:

https://ww2.kqed.org/news/2017/04/17/casualties-in-big-sur-blaze-point-to-hazards-of-wildfire-gig-economy/

"Fire and ICE: California gets ready for workplace immigration raids," David Bacon, Capital & Main, April 26, 2017:

http://capitalandmain.com/fire-and-ice-california-gets-ready-for-workplace-immigration-raids-0426

"Dying at Work in California: 388 workers didn't come home," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, April 28, 2017:

http://ehstoday.com/construction/dving-work-california-388-workers-didn-t-come-home

"Charge time: Electric car workers accuse Tesla of low pay and intimidation, David Dayen, Capital & Main, April 6, 2017:

http://capitalandmain.com/charge-time-electric-car-workers-accuse-tesla-of-low-pay-and-intimidation-0406

"Tesla workers file charges with National Labor Board as battle with Elon Musk intensifies," David Dayen, Capital & Main, April 19, 2017:

http://capitalandmain.com/tesla-workers-file-charges-with-national-labor-board-as-battle-with-elon-musk-intensifies-0419

"Secretary Lanier issues statement on labor protections for immigrant workers," Labor & Workforce Development Agency, May 1, 2017:

https://www.dir.ca.gov/DIRNews/2017/Statement-on-Workplace-Protection.pdf

"Struggles and Support: California's homecare employers," UCLA Labor Center, May 2017:

http://www.labor.ucla.edu/publication/cahomecareemployers/

Trump Administration

"America's toxic workplace rules," Rachael Cernasky, New York Times, April 10, 2017: https://www.nytimes.com/2017/04/10/opinion/americas-toxic-workplace-rules.html

"Trump's policies are already making workplaces more toxic," Elizabeth Grossman, In These Times, April 11, 2017:

http://inthesetimes.com/WORKING/ENTRY/20056/TRUMPS_POLICIES_ARE_ALRE ADY_MAKING_WORKPLACES_MORE_TOXIC

"Regulatory Aversion," Anthony Flaccavento, The Stansbury Forum, April 15, 2017: http://stansburyforum.com/regulatory-aversion/

"EPA, Labor emerge as major targets after Trump solicits policy advice from industry," Juliet Eilperin, Washington Post, April 16, 2017:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/epa-emerges-as-major-target-after-trump-solicits-policy-advice-from-industry/2017/04/16/87a8a55a-205d-11e7-ad74-3a742a6e93a7 story.html?utm term=.2e5fd8543fc2

"The human cost of Trump's rollback on regulations," Dave Jamieson, Huffington Post, April 16, 2017:

http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/trump-rollback-regulationscost us 58f1375be4b0bb9638e3f72c

"Six questions for labor's top workplace safety expert [Peg Seminaro]," Industrial Safety and Hygiene News, April 21, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.ishn.com/articles/106301-six-questions-for-labors-top-workplace-safety-expert}$

"Senate confirms R. Alexander Acosta as Labor Secretary," Maya Salam, New York Times, April 27, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/04/27/us/politics/r-alexander-acosta-labor-secretary-confirmed.html? r=0

"The first hundred days of Trump's OSHA: Ain't seen nuthin' yet?" Jordan Barab, Confined Space, April 28, 2017:

http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/04/28/first-hundred-days-trump-osha/

"OSHA withdraws 'Fairfax Memo' – Union representatives may no longer participate in workplace safety walkarounds at non-union facilities," Steven Swirsky, National Law Review, May 2, 2017:

http://www.natlawreview.com/article/osha-withdraws-fairfax-memo-union-representatives-may-no-longer-participate-work

"Walkaround: Trump's OSHA attacks workers' rights," Jordan Barab, May 3, 2017: http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/05/03/osha-weakens-workers-rights/

"Worker safety takes a beating during Trump's first 100 days," Celia Wexler, Who.What.Why., May 3, 2017:

http://whowhatwhy.org/2017/05/03/worker-safety-takes-beating-trumps-first-100-days/

"Under Trump, inconvenient data is being sidelined," Juliet Eilperin, Washington Post, May 14, 2017:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/under-trump-inconvenient-data-is-being-sidelined/2017/05/14/3ae22c28-3106-11e7-8674-

437ddb6e813e story.html?utm term=.b681de25d9c6

Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp

"Injured on the job, undocumented workers are wary of legal help," Stephen Lee, Bloomberg BNA, April 13, 2017:

https://www.bna.com/injured-job-undocumented-n57982086678/

"CPWR Quarterly Data Report: Fall injuries and fall prevention in construction," Center for Construction Research and Training, April 2017:

http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?m=1106836319273&ca=aeae36a4d843-44b2-8318-ae91614a4933

Fed OSHA News and Resources

"OSHA delays enforcement of crystalline silica standard in the construction industry," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, April 7, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://ehstoday.com/construction/osha-delays-enforcement-crystalline-silica-standard-construction-industry}$

"Exposure to this chemical is killing thousands – but it's been regulated for decades," Teresa Welsh, McClatchy News Group, April 13, 2017:

http://www.miamiherald.com/news/nation-world/national/article144430984.html

"Dems unveil bill to bring back workplace safety rule," Lydia Wheeler, The Hill, May 15, 2017:

http://thehill.com/regulation/pending-regs/333490-dems-unveil-bill-to-bring-backworkplace-safety-rule

"Industry petitions OSHA to reopen silica standard," Jordan Barab, Confined Space, May 17, 2017:

OHS Profession

"ASSE considering a BIG change – name and logo," Industrial Safety & Hygiene News, April 10, 2017:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/106234-asse-considering-a-big-change

"2017 Job Outlook; Are safety pros looking to change jobs?" Safety + Health magazine, April 24, 2017:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/15526?utm_source=may2nd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"Public health journal's editorial board tells publisher they 'grave concerns' over new editor," Alison McCook, Retraction Watch, April 27, 2017: http://retractionwatch.com/2017/04/27/public-health-journals-editorial-board-tells-publisher-grave-concerns-new-editor/

"Scientific journal threatened by vested interests; Article critical of corporate-funded research retracted," Leslie London, Ground Up (South Africa), May 3, 2017: http://www.groundup.org.za/article/scientific-journal-threatened-vested-interests/

"American Society of Safety Engineers offers 'reform blueprint' to OSHA," Safety + Health magazine, May 16, 2017: http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/15638-american-society-of-safety-

"President Steven E Lacy: New Challenges and Opportunities for AIHA," EHS Today, May 10, 2017:

 $\frac{http://ehstoday.com/industrial-hygiene/president-steven-e-lacey-new-challenges-and-opportunities-aiha}{}$

OHS Research Reports

engineers-offers-reform-blueprint-to-osha

"12 stats about working women," Dept of Labor blog reprinted by Industrial Safety & Hygiene News, March 6, 2017:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/105943-stats-about-working-women

"Exploring occupational asthma; Substituting, removing exposures key to protecting workers," Sarah Trotto, Safety + Health magazine, March 26, 2017: http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/15409-occupational-asthma?utm_source=apr2nd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"As construction work increases, so do dangers," Tom Musick, Safety + Health, March 26, 2017:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/15438-construction-worker-safety?utm_source=apr2nd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"Women put at risk by ill-fitting safety gear, warns TUC," Trades Union Congress (TUC), April 28, 2017:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/126792

"Facing cancer; As the nation's fire service acknowledges the toll the disease is taking on its ranks, Boston emerges as a leader in establishing practices to protect firefighters against cancer," Jesse Roman, NFPA Journal, May 1, 2017:

http://www.nfpa.org/news-and-research/publications/nfpa-journal/2017/may-june-2017/features/facing-cancer?order_src=C246

"A well-known secret: The 'reverse business case threatens worker health and safety," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, May 11, 2017:

http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2017/05/11/a-well-known-secret-the-reverse-business-case-threatens-worker-health-and-safety/

"Study: Workplace violence continues to plague hospitals," Joel Griffin and Steve Lasky, Security InfoWatch, May 16, 2017:

http://www.securityinfowatch.com/article/12335174/study-workplace-violence-continues-to-plague-hospitals

"Liberty Mutual to end its safety research," Industrial Safety & Hygiene News, May 16, 2016:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/106487-liberty-mutual-to-end-its-safety-research

Global Supply Chain Issues

"Why jobs in special economic zones won't solve the problems facing the world's refugees," Heaven Crawley, The Conversation (UK), April 6, 2017: https://theconversation.com/why-jobs-in-special-economic-zones-wont-solve-the-problems-facing-the-worlds-refugees-75249

"On 'shrinking space' – a framing paper on civil society around the world," Transnational Institute, April 2017:

https://www.tni.org/files/publication-downloads/on_shrinking_space_2.pdf

"India – A thousand cuts: Life as a garment worker in Bangalore," Garment Worker Diaries, April 2017:

http://fashionrevolution.org/wp-

content/uploads/2017/04/Garment Worker Diaries India Interim Report.pdf

"South Asia's hazardous ship graveyards," photos by Rodion Ebbighausen, DW (Germany), April 4, 2017:

http://www.dw.com/en/south-asias-hazardous-ship-graveyards/g-38285880

"Follow the thread; The need for supply chain transparency in the garment and footwear industry," coalition of unions and NGOs, April 2017: https://www.hrw.org/sites/default/files/report_pdf/wrdtransparency0417 brochure web s preads-3.pdf

"Rana Plaza fourth anniversary; Three important assessment reports released," Maquila Solidarity Network, April 24, 2017:

http://www.maquilasolidarity.org/en/rana-plaza-fourth-anniversary-april-24-2017

"It has been four years since the Rana Plaza Factory collapse – How much has changed?" Michelle Chen, The Nation, April 24, 2017:

https://www.thenation.com/article/it-has-been-four-years-since-the-rana-plaza-factory-collapse-how-much-has-changed/

"Rana Plaza: Improvement for garment workers after four years?" Jordan Barab, Confined Space, April 24, 2017:

http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/04/24/rana-plaza-factory-collapse/

"A message to global brands from a Rana Plaza survivor; Companies pressed to provide more information about suppliers," Aruna Kashyap, Human Rights Watch, April 24, 2017:

https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/04/24/message-global-brands-rana-plaza-survivor

"Why cheap fashion remains deadly," Jan Tomes, DW.com, April 24, 2017: http://www.dw.com/en/why-cheap-fashion-remains-deadly/a-38565592

"Governing global supply chain sustainability through the ethical audit regime," Genevieve LeBaron, et al., Globalizations journal, April 7, 2017: http://www.tandfonline.com/doi/pdf/10.1080/14747731.2017.1304008?needAccess=true

"Workers endured long hours, low pay at Chinese factory used by Ivanka Trump's clothing-maker," Drew Harwell, Washington Post, April 25, 2017: https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c69180">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe608-2924-11e7-b605-344180"

"Time for a global response to labour rights violations in the manufacture of health-care goods," Mahmood F Bhutta, editorial Bulletin of the World Health Organization, Vol. 95, No. 5, pages 314-314A, 2017:

http://www.who.int/bulletin/volumes/95/5/17-193417/en/

Forgotten Voices of Women Garment Workers Behind the Reform in Burma/Myanmar," Nyien Aung Loikaw, 22 minute film on You Tube https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XkyJCSNGLBk

"Could a bad Brexit deal reduce workers' rights across Europe? Estimating the risks of a 'race to the bottom," Monica Andriescu and Lesley Giles, Work Foundation (UK), May 2017:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/sites/default/files/TUC BrexitWorkersRights.pdf

"Alleged labour abuses: Panasonic and Samsung reforms fall short, say activists," Pete Pattison, The Guardian (UK), May 9, 2017:

https://www.theguardian.com/global-development/2017/may/09/panasonic-samsung-alleged-supply-chain-labour-abuses-reforms-fall-short-malaysia?CMP=Share iOSApp Other

"Human Rights Reporting: Are companies telling investors what they need to know?" Michelle Langlois, Shift reporting, May 2017:

https://www.shiftproject.org/resources/publications/corporate-human-rights-reporting-maturity/

"Bangladesh Accord fourth anniversary: Reflections and recommendations," Judy Gearhart, ILRF, May 12, 2017:

http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/59166bb8e4b0bd90f8e6a56a

"G20 Summit: Protect rights in supply chains, prevent widespread rights abuses," Human Rights Watch, May 17, 2017:

https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/05/17/g20-labor-summit-protect-rights-supply-chains

Compiled by Garrett Brown May 18, 2017